DUTY ROSTER — MARCH/APRIL

Attendance: p[

APRIL: Ashley Constance & Tony Strong 5485

MAY: Julie Johnston & Marco Revelant C/Y /v
Meeting Preparation/Property '4/\/G 07“ £
APRIL: Geoff Bowland & Elaine Mooney £s

MAY: Claire Nuemeyer & JIm Hatfield
Fellowship: Margaret Echarri & Claire Neumeyer, with power to add

Be early, if not at a meeting arrange a substitute. If meeting held at another venue arrange to bring property.

Markets -
APRIL 15th: Gail Eastaway, Chris Adams, John Mercer, Marco Revelant (BBQ),

Steve Shirvington (C'van)

MAY 20th: Maryanne Burgess, Kevin Dunne BBQ, Dugald Mitchell, Tony

Slater (C’Van)

NOTE: Members rostered on and not able to attend are to make arrangements
with another member to take their place. Those nominated to tow the caravan or chuck
wagon are to be at the Rotary shed no later than 8am. Ensure you get the key to the shed
from Robbyn PRIOR TO THE EVENT SO THE EQUIPMENT CAN BE SET UP EARLY. If you
are unable to tow the van or chuck wagon PLEASE ASK SOME ONE WHO CAN, or advise
Robbyn before the event.

Others nominated should be at the Park by 8.45am.

NEXT MEETING: Cooma Thai Restaurant

WEDNESDAY 11th APRIL, 2007
Guest Speaker: Kerri-Anne Abbott

Topic: Ted Noffs Foundation
Intro: Margaret Echarri  Thanks: Tony Slater
Apologies to Darrell by 10 am PLEASE - Phone 6452 3302
PLEASE RESPOND DIRECTLY TO DARRELL ON 6452 3302

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK -- Dave Libauer

No one is rich enough to do without a neighbour
NEXT WEEK: Jim Hatfield

Bulletin by John & Des
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ASSEMBLY

LAST WEEKS MEETING was a club
assembly when several of the
directors gave a report of their
portfolio. Lou Moore asked if the
club wanted to continue with the
Gobal Youth Exchange Program
and asked for members willing to
- be host families, several
Dugald addresses 1 velunteered, so we will continue by

Programme -~ hosting an inbound student after
Hanna departs in July( DR Bob
would prefer the Swiss Miss, but | think we missed out there) Also we
need an outward bound student, applications have to be in the club by
15/4/07. So if you know an interested student contact Lou ASAP. Lou
also read us out the last monthly email from Katie Adams, appears to be
enjoying her stay in France. Cheryl Mould & Dugald Mitchell then gave
us an update on membership and nomination process. Each member
should have got a Membership
Kit if you missed out just see
Cheryl or Dugald and get one.
Our Urban-Urban night is on
18/4/07 and would be a good
meeting to invite a prospective
member to find out a bit about
Rotary, also to promote our Pride
of Work awards.

Pic left shows Incoming President
Cheryl speaking on Membership




DISTRICT ASSEMBLY

Do not forget the District Conference will be held in Cooma on 5-6 May 2007. A
big weekend is planned and the Multi Cultural Centre will be the venue for the
Dinner on Saturday night whilst the Monaro High will house most of the sessions.
Kevin Dunne has a roster set up to assist the planning and smooth running of this
event. If you are on the roster and need assistance please see Kevin.

Parking assistants will be needed for both days. Dave Holgate needs at least two
helpers on Saturday and Sunday.

Six helpers will be needed for morning tea and lunch and afternoon tea on Saturday.
See Claire Neumeyer to volunteer and assist in the Tuck Shop.

From 1-3pm Saturday, Pamela M-E needs three helpers to decorate the Multi
Function Centre.

Helpers will be needed to clean up the Multi Cultural centre on Sunday, so please
bring your broom and assist.

Ken Dane and Dave Holgate are seeking helpers with the Tuck Shop and the BBQ
lunch  Please keep this week end free as we will need assistance from most
members. Contact Kevin Dunne if you are able to offer any assistance.

DG ELECT for 2009/10. Michael Peddler advised
that he has been selected as President Elect for
2009 and has asked our club to to host the District
Conference in October/November 2009, so this
years conference in May should be a good
training session. Pictures at left with IPP Kevin

ATTENDANCE 4th April

43 members plus 9 make ups = 52 out of 56 = 92.8% (Port for all??)

VISITING ROTARIANS: Michael Pedler DG Nominee Designate Canberra South
and Peter McFarlain (Maitland)

GUESTS: Hanna Adachi (Club)

APOLOGIES: Ashley C, Howard B, Ashley C, Alan D, Gail E, Jim H, Patrick K,
John M, Tony S, Sarah W, Liz A.

LEAVE Marriane B.

WE ALSO MISSED: Col A.

MAKE UPS: John C (Brisbane 29.2.07), Des T, Colin & Cheryl M, John C (HRD

Vincent Bike Rally BBQ 17.3.07), Allan D, Monica A (Markets 18.3) Des T (LIsmore

Central 28.3)

Do not forget the KIDS DISCO 13th April

Volunteers for the night are:

Margaret Echarri, Claire Neumeyer, Alan Dodd, Pamela Manning Eastway,
Col Adams, Kym Lloyd (Naturally). Ashley Constance, Marco Revelant, Des
Trute, Darrell Gaukroger, Robbyn Crooks, Sabine Scarlett.

Any further volunteers are always welcome and should advise Kym of their
availablility.

Disco is on at the Exservice Club Friday 13/4/07 and volunteers to supervise the
kids are most necessary.

Pamela was a trifle
embarassed at her statement
made unwittingly to the
Sargeant.

Pictures depict Pamela’s
embarassment.

i)

The Four Way Test
1. Is it the Truth?2
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build goodwill and
better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all
concerned?

Katrin and Steve anjoy a
joke.




